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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Mr. President,
We welcome the delegation of Ethiopia to the 33th session of the UPR Working Group and thank them for presenting its national report.
My delegation welcomes the Government’s constructive engagement with the UPR mechanism, including supporting of  incorporating the UPR recommendations into the second National Human Rights Action Plans. We also commend the Government for working closely with the Ethiopian Human Rights Commission (EHRC) to provide trainings to security forces, public servants and the general public.

We recognize the Government’s concerted efforts to increase the girls’ school attendance to ensure women, children and persons with disabilities benefiting  from the overall economic growth of the country.

My delegation would like to offer the following recommendations to Ethiopia:

1- Strengthen its efforts in the promotion and protection of the right of persons with disabilities, including the right  to employment in the public sector;

2- Continue its endeavors in combating against human trafficking, particularly women and children, 
3- Continue its efforts in the protection of the right of children in order to establish effective mechanisms to monitor and investigate cases of child abuse.
My delegation wishes Ethiopia every success in the process.

I thank you Mr. President
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